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December 10, 2013 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board, 
2300 Yonge St. 
Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

 
 
Re:  Atikokan Hydro Inc. 
        2014 Annual IR Index Distribution ate Application 
        OEB File No. EB-2013-0111 
 
Atikokan Hydro would like to thank the Ontario Energy Board for their time and approval of rates 
as presented. 
 
Atikokan Hydro has no further submissions to be filed with this application.  
 
Should there be any questions, please contact me at the number below. 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
 
Wilf Thorburn 
 
CEO Secretary/Treasurer 
Atikokan Hydro Inc. 
117 Gorrie Street 
Atikokan, Ontario P0T 1C0 
Email: wilf.thorburn@athydro.com 
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